Castledaly,
Athlone, 
Co. Westmeath.

Dear President, 
My name is Rory Patrick Fanning. I am writing this letter because there are a lot of deaths on farms recently but before we discuss that, I’m going to ask you some questions. How many votes did you win by in the presidential election? Is it hard being the President? What was life like when you were a little kid? Now about all the deaths on farms which are caused by slurry pits, animals, machinery, and chemicals-Can you make it a little safer on the farm? I know about them because we are learning about farm safety. I would like to be like you, maybe not rich but kind and good to the poor organisations. It must be very nice to be the president, is it?
From Rory
(Written by Rory Fanning, 2nd Class) 

